
 

SUPPORTIVE INFORMATION SHEET 

CHARLOTTESVILLE CITY SCHOOL BOARD 

DATE: March 6, 2025 

SUBJECT: Rezoning Update - Kim Powell 

BACKGROUND  
INFORMATION:   

Kim Powell, Chief Operations Officer, will facilitate a board 

discussion on rezoning aimed at balancing utilization of schools, 

and address any questions. 

STRATEGIC PLAN: 
 

●​ Priority 4 - Ensure Effective and Efficient Operations 

○​ Goal 2 - operational efficiencies 

○​ Goal 4 - fiscal stewardship  

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

During this time, the School Board will hold a work session with 

the Executive Leadership Team and the Consultant Firm to 

address questions and concerns raised by the community during 

the Rezoning Feedback Listening Session on Tuesday, February 

18. This session will provide an opportunity to review key 

themes from community input, clarify any misconceptions, and 

discuss potential adjustments to the proposed zone map and/or 

next steps in the rezoning process. The goal of this discussion is 

to ensure transparency and foster community trust. 

ACTION REQUIRED:  None 

CONTACT PERSON(S): Kim Powell, Chief Operations Officer 

 

 


